Minutes of Meeting
Pathway Committee
December 19, 2012

7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

‘The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members
Anne Staples, Ken Cadman, Kevin Cafferty, Pat Palzkill, Sally Turner and Bob Woodill. The
meeting was held in the Planning Office. Bob Woodill replaced Sean Sutton and David Magee
as Conservation liaison. Sally Turner is resigning from the Committee.

CPC Funding: A final CPC application for $800,000 has been prepared for:

1) The South Street section of phase 1, which would complete the Middle School to High School
connection. This was permitted in 2011 and partially constructed in 2012. Remaining sections to
be completed include the Cushing Hill Road striping and the South Street path to connect with
the High school entrance and exit.

2) The Middle School to Forest Street phase 2, which includes engineering and costs associated
with the development of a plan set, and any costs associated with work towards securing land or
easement rights to use the land for the construction of the pathway.

Member Palzkill moved that the committee submit the application to CPC. The motion was
approved 6-0.

Member Staples moved that the committee adjourn at 8:45. The motion was approved 6-0.
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